
Citizen Academy

Ride-Along Guidelines

Thank you for participating in this years Ride-Along program!  Students in the past have appreciated meeting a Bloomington Patrol Officer on this one-to-one basis because they see first-hand the things we discuss in the course.

The following are guidelines for riding with officers:

· Please show up at the 1st floor lobby of the police department at least 15 minutes before your scheduled shift.
· Sign and bring the ride-along form with you.
· You are authorized to ride with the officer for 4 hours.

· Riding longer is permitted if the officer requests you to stay.

· Students are riding strictly as an observer.  You will not:

· Carry weapons.

· Do any paperwork. 

· Operate the computer (unless the officer asks you to).

· Get out of the vehicle on traffic stops or in-progress calls.

· Please refrain from asking if the officer has “ever shot anyone”.

· Please do not critique their procedures.

· Observe and ask questions.

· On the back of this sheet, please make notes on what happened during your shift. (Be ready to share your experience with the class)

· Hold on and have FUN.

